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April 8, 2020

TO: Town of Milford Residents
From: Richard Villani, Town Administrator
Date: April 8, 2020

RE: Louisa Lake Picnic Area

UPDATED NOTICE: PICNIC AREA AT LOUISA LAKE CLOSED.

Although the Charles River Bike Trails will remain open, the picnic area at Louisa Lake is now closed until
further notice. We understand the need for residents to spend time outdoors, but people must follow social
distancing protocol when using the trail and grounds around Louisa Lake.

You are encouraged to walk or bicycle to the trail to avoid overcrowding in the parking lot.

As we receive updated information, we will use the Town of Milford website (milfordma.gov) and Reverse-911
for additional announcements.

Again, thank you for your patience and support during these challenging times and for your continued help in
doing your part to help reduce the spread of the virus.



